
 

 
                                                                                                      
Dear ACS Parents, Students and Stakeholders,                        
As I start my fifth year as principal, the excitement 
is the same as my first year of teaching! Although 
many things have changed as far as curriculum, 
building upgrades and technology, our foundation 
and beliefs remain the same at Assumption 
Catholic School. Our commitment to Catholic 
Education and our mission To Know, To Love, and 
To Serve God is woven into the core of our mission 
and our identity.  This year we welcome 176 
students to our school with open arms, and are 
extremely excited to kick off the new school 
year.   
Our Building and Grounds Team worked extremely 
hard to get the building ready and we thank them 
for their dedication.  Here are some of our 2021  
 
Summer Projects: 
*computer and network rewiring of all three floors 
in our building  
*15 new Access Points and new cyber security 
measures 

*painted one more classroom 

*12 brand new faucets for all student bathrooms 

*replacement of ceiling tiles in two classrooms 

*more STEM supplies 

*playground repaved - an intense project! 
  

We have also been really blessed by so many 
donations from ACS families and friends. A very 
generous parishioner donated a commercial grade 
humidifier, four air conditioners and air purifier 
units with window kits were donated by current 
ACS families, the bathroom faucets were a 
donation from ACS alumni.  We are so grateful.  
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We prepared all summer to welcome back 
students and teachers, and despite some last 
minute grade changes we are truly ready for 
the 2021-2022 school year! 
  

So as we end our first week of school please 
remember we are a family and as a family, we 
work together and help each other to be and 
do our best.  
  

If you have any questions, suggestions, or 
want to share an idea, please feel free to call 
me at the school, text me 732-343-0750 or 
email me 
lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net as I 
am here to help and serve my community. 
  

Have a wonderful school year and may the 
Blessed Mother continue to watch over us. 

  

Sincerely, 
  

Mrs. Shumny 

  

High Priority 

*Please no double parking. Please be 

careful when pulling out AND ABOVE 

ALL, NO NOT DOUBLE PARK.  I am 

looking for someone who is available 

from 7:45am to 8:45am (paid position) 

to direct traffic and assist with drop 

offs.  Perth Amboy bus drivers are not 

happy with ACS and I feel we need help 

for a couple of months in developing a 

safe routine.  

*Please note: As long as weather 

permits we will be lining up on the 

playground for prayers.  
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 Dates to Remember: 
 

EVERY Wednesday this month is a Physical 
Education Day – please wear your gym clothes 

 
7th and 8th graders will have several Catholic High School Visits this 

month.  
 

September 24th Movie Day – Flyer will be going home 
 

MAP Testing starts September 27th  

 
Other: 

*Cafeteria - September Menu sent home – any questions please 
call the office. 

 
Please Note: ALL students MUST bring water bottles as all 

water fountains are closed.  Microwave not available. 
 

REMIND CODES 
PK Mrs. Cuff- @mscuffpk 
K  Ms. Drayton- @grkacs 

1 Miss Suarez- @ suarezgr1 
2  Mrs. Kukuruza - @gr2acs 
3  Mrs. Shumny- @gr3acs 
4 Mrs. Lawrence @gr4acs 
5 Mrs. Cooper - @gr5acs 
6 Mrs. Laffey @gr6acs 

7 Mrs. Lombardi @acsgr7 
8 Mrs. Pickering @gr8acs 

 
 

From the Office: 



 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any billing questions or 
concerns. If you did not receive your FACTS invite please call Phyllis on Monday.  

 
FSA Corner: 

 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy Order Books will be going home next week!!!!  Since we are 

not having Bingo yet and if you can, please help us and try to sell $100 per family. 

The obligation is $80 per family.   

 
Church Corner: 

Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 

 
If you do not have a Parish please join us: Saturdays at 5:00pm or Sundays at 

11:30am. 
 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8 (2nd grade is prepared in regular Religion class) is 
baptized and interested in receiving First Holy Communion in May 2022 – please call the 

office ASAP.   
 
 

DON’T FORGET 
Wednesday – GYM Clothes – Physical Ed Class 

 
DAILY WATER BOTTLES 

  


